## CMGCC British By the Sea Report

I was not able to make the BBtS this year, but Don Tremblay attended and sent pictures. The Connecticut MG Car Club sponsored British By the Sea was held at Harkness Memorial State Park in Waterford, CT on June 1, 2025. It was a cool and overcast day but a great turnout. There were lots of MGAs there although Don did not drive his. I don't know if anyone else from our club went with their cars. A long-time friend of ours from CMGCC, Marv Stewart, was there, so, they were able to catch up. He has the Mineral Blue MGA as seen in the background of one of the photos with the tower in the background.

## MGAs at BBtS





